
BFPC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 8, 2021 

1. Open the meeting:  John called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m., seconded by 

Dave. 

2. Announce Agenda. 

3. Approve Prior Meeting Minutes:  The motion to accept the minutes from the 

February 8, 2021 minutes was made by John and seconded by Dave. 
4. Officer Updates: 

President – John Lafakis 

1.  Discussion of possible events and making reservations:  

• Board agreed to just roll out Dinko de Mayo, start with a small number 

possibly 50 people. If COVID restrictions ease, we may be able to 

increase number of people.   

• Will try to work with CAMS and Tennis Club to reserve one court for Dinko 

de Mayo from 3-6p on Wednesday, May 5.   

• Rain Date for Dinko de Mayo is Wednesday, May 12. 

• Talk to Will Kammer for possible DJ for the event. 

• John will talk to Nicole to book the event.   

2. COVID Statement:   

• Continue to remind members of COVID safety protocol. 

3. Update of Skatter Days:   

• Continue with Skatter Days moving forward. 

• Secure two monitors for every Skatter Day. 

• Anthony and Steve will assess and make decision on Skatter Day if there 

is inclement weather.  

• Emails will be sent out to confirm Skatter Day participation. 

Vice-President:  Dave Coffey 

1.  Dave and John will continue to search for venues for future social events, 
including holiday party. 

Treasurer – Deb Watkins 

1. Treasurer balance as of the end of February is $10,732. 
2. Another $175 is to be deposited. 

Director of Communications – Sher Coromilas 

1.  330 Members of the pickleball club as of now. 

Director of Competition – Anthony Piccillo 

1. New first aid kits have been installed in waterproof bins and packages. 

2. Fitness Center courts have been numbered on the fences. 



3. Court Brooms:  No brooms at FC, one at CF.  Anthony has asked Nicole and will 

be getting brooms within a week. 

4. Petition for BF Pickleball Courts:  Sher will be rewording and finalizing the 
petition letter.   

Petition will include: 

• Will be open for everyone to see. 

• Letter to BF, but not to Leland. 

• Signature of BF Residents only. 

• The need to keep up with amenities for sales and resales 

• Explanation of the growing popularity of pickleball. 

Separate from Petition: 

• Craft letter to Leland at some point and include other communities that need 

courts as well.   

• Dave will contact Town and Recreation as per timelines for plans for new courts. 

• Get names from within other communities to form group to approach town. 

• Talk to builders about courts as well. 

Announce next meeting date/time/location:  Next board meeting will be April 5, 2021 at 

4:30p at the Community Commons.   

Meeting Adjourned at 5:35p by John, seconded by Dave. 

 

 

 

 

 


